
Dates to                  
Remember  

 
November  
 
3rd. Preschool      
Showcase. See page 3 
 
6th. Election Day.       
      Center closed. 
 
11th. Veteranôs Day 
 

21st-23rd.                       
    Thanksgiving break.    
        Center closed 
 

December  
 
1st.  Holiday Concert.   
          See page 4. 
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In cardigan sweater and sneakers, Mr. Rogers has entertained  and edu-
cated children and parents in the not so often explored arena of heart 
and mind.  His thoughts live on through countless articles and an online 
newsletter overseen by Hedda Sharapan  that cover a  variety of topics 
from the importance of silence to nurturing a love of learning.  
 
Here is some food for thought as we approach the Thanksgiving          
holiday with a sampling of words of wisdom  imparted by Mr. Rogers 
over his many years as an educator and media personality: 
 
ñLearning about language begins long before kindergarten -- when we talk and sing with children, 
when we tell them the names for things around usé when we help them see that reading helps us 
in our  everyday lives."  

"Deep within usðno matter who we areðthere lives a feeling of wanting to be lovable, of              
wanting to be the kind of person that others like to be with. And the greatest thing we can do is to 
let people know that they are loved and capable of loving."  
 
ñAnyone who does anything to help a child in his life is a hero to me.ò  
 
"Havenôt you found that one of the best ways children learn is from the example of the grownups 
they love? When children see that you wonder about the world around youéthat you ask ques-
tionséthat you notice things and look carefully, then theyôll want to be curious about the world 
around them, too."  
 
"Above all, I think that the willingness and the courage to keep on trying develops best if there is 
someone we love close by who can lend us some of the strength we do not yet have within our-
selves. We all need quiet, caring cheerleaders like that -- grownups as well as children."    
 
ñAnything that we can do to help foster the intellect and spirit and emotional growth of our fellow 
human beings, that is our job. Those of us who have this particular vision must continue against 
all odds. Life is for service.ò  
 
ñOne of the greatest dignities of humankind is that each successive generation is invested in the 
welfare of each new generation.ò  
 
ñWe all have different gifts, so we all have different ways of saying to the world who we are.ò  
 
ñThe greatest gift you ever give is your honest self.ò  
ñWe donôt always succeed in what we tryðcertainly not by the worldôs standardsðbut itôs not 
the honors and the prizes and the fancy outsides of life which ultimately nourish our souls. Itôs 
the knowing that we can be trusted, that we never have to fear the truth, that the bedrock of our 
very being is good stuff.ò  
 
ñHow many times have you noticed that it's the little quiet moments in the midst of life that 
seem to give the rest extra special meaning?ò  
 
ñThere are three ways to ultimate success: The first way is to be kind. The second way is to be 
kind. The third way is to be kind.ò  
                                                 





 

Highlights of upcoming events at the Milford Public Library Childrenôs Department: 

SILLY SING-A-LONG with Edward Leonard Thursdays November 8 at 6:30pm. Enjoy some high energy and interactive family 

time with popular childrenôs musician Edward Leonard. Sing, dance, and act silly with guitars, drums, and grab bag full of musical 

surprises. Great for ages 5 and under. Registration begins November 1. 

NAPPYôS PUPPETôS presents FATHER GOOSE TALES Friday November 23 at 2pm.  Join us as the Library is transformed into a 

shadow puppet theater!  Mother Goose is away for the day and Father Goose has to take care of all her chores, including the story-

telling. Try as he might, he just canôt seem to get them right.  An amusing, modern retelling of popular rhymes, stories and songs. 

 HAPPY HANUKKAH! Wednesday December 5 at 2:30pm. Join PJ Library to learn about Hanukkah through story time and songs. 

Light the Menorah, spin a dreidel and meet new friends for this engaging and fun program for young children and their adults!  

Learn more about PJ Library at www.pjlibrary.org  and for questions or to connect with the local Jewish community, contact 

Stacey at pjlibrary@jewishnewhaven.org 

For a complete list of ongoing story hours and special events you can visit their website:                                   

https://www.ci.milford.ct.us/childrens-services-department 

FYI: If shopping on Amazon, you can type smile.amazon.com into the address bar and Amazon will donate 0.5% to a designated charity.                                               
If you would like to keep it local, Kids Count of Milford is a listed charity. 

We had boo...tiful fun! 

http://www.pjlibrary.org
mailto:pjlibrary@jewishnewhaven.org

